
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On the 29th of November 15 customers from 11 companies gathered 

together. 

For the first half Deputy General Manager Fujino held a study group on "Real 

Estate problems caused by dementia", introducing problems case by case 

everyone’s understanding deepened. 

For the latter half participants enjoyed some refreshments together as they 

exchanged information, thus ended the meeting. 
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